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COLLEGE OF VETERINARY MEDICINE 

 

Department of Graduate Public Health  
 

 
      July 23, 2018 
Graduate Public Health Students 
 
  RE: Student Orientation and Classroom Dedication 
 
Greetings Students, 
 
 It is with great pleasure and enthusiasm that I welcome you to the 2018-2019 
academic year in the Graduate Public Health Program and invite you to participate in 
student orientation scheduled for Tuesday August 21, 2018.  We have many exciting 
new developments to share with you including the acceptance of our application for 
accreditation by the Council on Education for Public Health Education (CEPH). The new 
student handbook will be reviewed and made available for all students during 
orientation as well as our new class room will be dedicated. 
 All students will benefit from the morning activities wherein all faculty will be 
available to discuss research and programmatic activities that they have available for 
student engagement.  New students will benefit from an afternoon of tours of pertinent 
and historical sites available on campus.  As you make your final preparations for the 
new academic year please plan to arrive to campus in time to participate in this required 
departmental activity which is scheduled for 9a-4p CST. 
  
Best wishes, 

Crystal M. James, JD, MPH 
Head, Department Graduate Public Health 
Director, Graduate Public Health Program 
Associate Professor of Graduate Public Health 
(404) 803-4949 (Cell)


